
Project Update: January 2019 

 

We have finished pole and electronics circuit design part for the proposed RPS second 

unit (picture attached). But our one year permission from State Forest Department 

regarding system implementation has expired. So, we have applied for permission 

renewal and expecting to get it very soon. Once it comes, on next day itself we will 

proceed for second RPS unit implementation. 

 

 
 

Meanwhile, some unknown persons damaged our roadside warning lights of present 

RPS unit (picture attached) and we have taken this issue to local forest and 

administrative officials for subsequent action.     

 

 


